Dear Member,

Here at last re-opening details. HOORAY!!

We will be open from Saturday 4th July 12:00 noon with outside seating and limited inside seating. We will not be able to offer seating at the bar or standing areas inside until further notice. We cannot follow Government guidelines completely, BUT we will do our utmost to keep our members and staff safe and well. We cannot provide face masks for everyone or provide table service. The committee has devised a plan to open to you safely. WE WILL WHEREVER POSSIBLE ADHERE TO THE 1 METER DISTANCE GUIDELINE and ask you to do the same.

Entry to the club will be limited to member and their partner only, with no guests, and strictly by membership card only. No membership card......no entry. If your card has expired please use it and renewal will be sorted towards the end of July. Please can all members swipe their entry card individually, as this will give us an indication as to who has visited the club and at what point (Government Track & Trace).

Our opening days and hours will be:

Saturday 12:00 until 23:00

Sunday 12:00 until 19:00

Monday 12:00 until 19:00

Tuesday 12:00 until 22:00

Wednesday 12:00 until 22:00

Thursday 12:00 until 22:00

Friday 12:00 until 23:00

These hours may be adjusted to accommodate business needs, which will be reviewed on a weekly basis.

If you visit the club during these hours and use our outside seating area please respect our neighbours and keep noise to a minimum. We will implement a last orders call of half hour before closing and "time" being called 20 minutes before closing. At the end of our opening hours please vacate the premises as quickly and quietly as possible. A large gazebo has been erected for your comfort in the small rear car park. Because of this we have reduced parking availability.

Once the club maximum capacity has been reached, there will be a policy of "one out, one in". The committee have set up a contra flow walk way throughout the club with some give way points. Please adhere to these and remember social distancing guidelines. Upon entry you will be guided to an order and pay point, then onto a drinks collection point. We ask that wherever possible our members pay by debit card, and actively encourage the setting up of a tab, and the bar staff will automatically apply discount using a club discount card. To

help our bar staff, and reduce the number of touch points, can all members bring their glasses back to the collection table situated near the bar.

Until we can re-open our inside seating area fully there will be no gambling machines, snooker tables, pool table, dart board or TV's available. The committee will continue to monitor this, and soon as it is safe to do so, we will open these facilities.

As always please wash your hands regularly, especially after using the toilet, and 70% alcohol hand gel is available upon entry and exit to the club. Our staff will be sanitising toilets, door handles, push plates and tables on a frequent basis.

If you have a membership enquiry please email membership.rblbh20@gmail.com
If you have a general enquiry please email broadstonelegion@gmail.com
If you do not get a response immediately, please be patient and we will get back to you asap.

I ask all our members PLEASE support your club.

Looking forward to seeing you all back in the club.....although not all at once!

Regards

Stephen Gray Club Secretary